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After more than two and one half years without face-to-face discussions, your bargaining
committee and representatives from the Company met for two days in an attempt to reach a
successor agreement.

The two days of meetings were positive and provided agreement on a number of outstanding
issues which moved the parties closer towards an overall agreement. With that in mind, and to
avoid confusion and misinformation, your committee agreed not to release any specific
information on tentative agreements and unresolved issues until a total overall tentative
agreement is reached with the Company.

Your committee and the Company have committed to maintaining an open line of
communication while they evaluate the remaining proposals and work to schedule additional
meetings in the very near future.

Bargaining unit members are reminded to ignore rumors and to wait for any official information
to be released by your committee and Local 53 leadership.

NABET CWA KTTV/KCOP News Negotiating Committee

FOR MORE INFORMATION, VISIT NABET-CWA LOCAL 53’S WEBSITE AT:

http://www.nabet53.org
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